
Shari Moore - To Whom it may concern, 

  
To Whom it may concern, 
We are in strong support of the Planning Commission resolution to change the D9 Commercial 

Zoning Study Area to  
T-2 which would allow buildings with housing above retail and other less intense, but still varied uses 

for our neighborhood. 
We believe that this is very important in our continued efforts to revitalize the West Seventh 

community, to promote a 
sustainable economy and make it hospitable to areas inhabitants. This is very important to us. 
Thank you for your commitment and efforts on behalf of the residents and business owners in this 

area. 
 

Yours Truly, 
Nance and John Davidson 
941 West Seventh Street 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
(651) 503-4442 
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